May 28, 2002

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Deans and Directors in Academic Affairs and Health Affairs

FROM:

Robert N. Shelton, Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

SUBJECT:
Annual Highlights Report

I have good news for you this year!  All units are being asked once again to submit an annual report to the Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost outlining “highlights” of activities during the 2001-02 academic year.  However, this year I would like your report to be shorter (no more than five pages of narrative) and to include, but not be limited to, the following information:  

· Programs or degrees that are new or have been eliminated

· New faculty hires and progress in minority hiring

· Major faculty awards 

· Key highlights in teaching, research, scholarship and public service. Of particular interest are examples of innovative efforts to promote undergraduate and graduate education as well as service to the people of North Carolina.

· New faculty associations with major professional organizations

· Highlights in development and fund raising (schools only)

· Significant future plans of broad interest.

When possible, it would be extremely helpful to receive specific concrete examples of success stories involving your faculty, students or staff that will help us more effectively articulate the University’s work with key constituents both on campus and off.

To round out the good news, the deadline for submitting your report has been extended.  Your report should be sent to the Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost no later than July 22, 2002.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
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